September	17,	2018
-----------	-----	------

Dear Parents:

On Wednesday, September 26 (weather permitting) grades K-2 will visit Howell Living History Farm, Lambertville, NJ in celebration of Sukkot. They will participate in the Farm Animals Program that introduces children to farm animals and their jobs on the farm.

Children should arrive at school at their regular time and will return to school in time for their regular dismissal.

The fee is \$10 per child or adult. <u>Chaperones are needed.</u> **Please pack a kosher pareve or dairy lunch for your child.

Please dress your child appropriately for the weather.

No student will be permitted to go on the trip without a signed permission slip. If your child is not going on the trip, he/she should not report to school on trip day.

STUDE	NT'S NAME
	I give my child permission to go on the class trip to Howell Farm on September 26, 2018.
	Parent Signature
	I do not give my child permission to go on the class trip to Howell Farm on September 26, 2018.
	Parent Signature
	I will be available to chaperone